Brothers and Sisters:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The holiday season is upon us and we have certainly worked hard this year. There have been some ups and downs but that’s typical for the industry were in. I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Spend some quality time with friends and family we all deserve it. See you in 2019
In Solidarity
Dave Thomas 
President Unifor Local 707
